
Taranaki Cat Club Inc 
  

Notice of cancellation: 
Taranaki Cat club show 18th April 2020 

 
It is with regret that the Taranaki Cat club committee have made the difficult 
decision to cancel the April show.  
 
We have considered the risk to competitors, judges, show officials and the public 
to be unacceptably high with the current coronavirus pandemic situation. 
 
We regret any inconvenience caused to our judges and competitors, we will do our 
very best to recover expenses, and provide refunds where appropriate. 
 
Our message to you all is to take care and stay safe, we look forward to seeing you 
at our 29th August 2020 show. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Michelle Magrath 
President Taranaki Cat Club 
 


